
FACULTY SCHOLARS APPLICATION 
FALL  2010

All applicants for admission to Pepperdine University School of Law are eligible to apply for the Faculty Scholars Award which 
is based on merit without regard to financial need. Please see the information in the viewbook for more details.

It is recommended that applicants have a minimum undergraduate GPA of 3.65 and an LSAT score in the 93rd percentile.

To apply, respond to the following in a letter:

The application letter must be received by January 15, 2010, and sent to:

Office of Admissions 
Pepperdine University School of Law
24255 Pacific Coast Hwy.
Malibu, California 90263

To be eligible for consideration, your admission file must also be complete by January 15, 2010.
By signing below you give the scholarship committee access to the information contained in your admission file.

Full Name:
MiddleLast First 

DateSignature  X

If applying electronically, print out this form. It will not be transmitted electronically.
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What are your strongest qualifications for this award?
Describe your interest in the law as a profession.

Describe your two most significant extracurricular activities (or honors received) in college.
Describe your most significant employment experience.

Describe how any of the above would contribute to or identify with the University's mission.
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